
From: Patrick Huber-Kidby <phuber-kidby@mvca.on.ca>  

Sent: March 19, 2025 6:11 PM 

To: Sean Thomas <sthomas@goderich.ca> 

Subject: CoastReach Camera Stands 

 Sean, 

  

I hope you’re well – I’m reaching out with a camera stand inquiry on the shoreline. 

 I have attached a fairly detailed Goderich-specific report here, but the website does a 

good job at an overview of the camera stand and work to-date: 

https://georeach.ca/coastreach/ 

 I’m enquiring if it would be possible to erect these citizen-science camera stands at one 

or more locations on the Goderich waterfront for monitoring. They exist in a number of 

places in Ontario and across Canada, and are fairly simple stands that are generally 

just post mounted – no electronics, or solar or anything of that kind… 

 Myself and our friends at the University of Windsor who make and monitor the stands 

would be happy to chat more about this once staff have had time to chat it through. 

 I hope the sunshine is finding you well. 

  

Cheers, 

  

       

Patrick Huber-Kidby 

Maitland Valley Conservation Authority 

Voicemail: (519) 335-3557 x 237      Fax: (519) 335-3516 

Mail: 1093 Marietta St. Box 127, Wroxeter, ON. N0G 2X0 
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